	NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

Notice is hereby given to taxpayers of MT. VERNON SCHOOL CORPORATION, Hancock County, that when the District adopted its 2018 budgets, property tax levies, and property tax rates, it erroneously adopted an incorrect levy and rate for its Debt Service Fund. The correct figure is as found below. The School Board will be holding a readoption meeting on Saturday, January 27, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. at 9698 Hauge Rd., Indianapolis, Indiana 46256.
Fund                                                                              Levy             Rate           Budget
Debt Service Fund                                                   $13,639,197     $1.3419             $*


	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


